
CWB Member Meeting Minutes, 13 Oct 2018, MoF, Seattle 

The CO called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM.  There were 46 members and 

guests in attendance. 

New members and guests introduced themselves.  Veterans were asked to stand 

and be recognized. 

Ron gave a brief review of the ’18 flying season and touched on some of the 

expected events we’ll attend in ’19.  He explained how our POC procedure works 

and put out a call for volunteers. 

Dave pitched Oshkosh ’19, asking for a flock of squadron aircraft to attend.  He 

also mentioned the rental house situation. 

Fred said we’re accepting ’19 dues and RARA box-seat deposits.  He also gave the 

details of the upcoming dinner party, to be held 8 Dec ’18 at the Red Lion, Renton. 

Kerry mentioned his PR work and said that since he’s not a social media guru, he 

needs volunteer help to make the most of that medium. 

Our featured speaker was David Lednicer who spoke of his involvement over the 

years involved in the dynamics of various Reno air racers.  David has been in this 

field for 30+ years.  He received and answered many questions after. 

Dan put out a request for photos, especially those that were appropriate for the 

upcoming dinner party. 

Mention was made that John H. is now the webmeister and content should be 

directed to him. 

Ron accepted a few comments from the floor, then invited all to join in the no-

host luncheon at Wings Café, then to attend the board meeting if they were 

interested. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 AM. 

For the squadron 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 


